Using the Mountain Hut

- We will open from early of July. (Update
as soon as possible it is decided.)

- Avoiding to the risk of transmission
clusters, up to 6 people can stay per night.

- Please do not forget to bring your own

sleeping bags and blankets, since there
are not available for rent.

- If you are considering staying, please
contact us in advance. (80136-23-3388)

We kindly ask for your cooperation in
order to stop the spread of COVID-19 as
soon as possible.
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